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Arc Infrastructure Train Management Guidelines and Train Path 
Policy 
 
APPROVAL AND PUBLICATION  

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has approved minor revisions to the Train 
Management Guidelines and Train Path Policy provided by Arc Infrastructure in accordance with 
Part 5 of the Railways (Access) Code 2000.  

The amendments include: 

 Updating all references to Brookfield Rail and WestNet to Arc Infrastructure to 
reflect the company’s name change.1  

 Making the definitions of Force Majeure and Train Path consistent in both 
documents. 

 Minor changes, such as removing unnecessary capitalisations in the 
documents.  

Arc Infrastructure’s Train Management Guidelines and Train Path Policy are available on the 
ERA’s website. 

 

                                                
1  Brookfield Rail changed its name to Arc Infrastructure as of 17 July 2017. 
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